
Good evening Jaguar Nation.  This is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at TMFMS.  Parents thank you for your input 

on the parent survey. Over 400 parents completed the survey.  We also had over 100 students stay after 

for basketball.  It is joyous to see students on campus for various activities.  If your child failed a course, 

please visit the website for the credit recovery times.  There are two more opportunities for January to 

receive your monthly meeting credit (Thursday and Friday @ our Drama Production 7:00 p.m. in the 

gym the cost is $7).  We will have an honor roll/principal list celebration next Monday, February 

3rd.  Students must have their honor pass to participate.  Please pull forward in the car circle.  Make sure 

your child is ready to exit the car quickly in the morning.  If your child is not ready to exit the car by the 

time you are in the car circle, please circle back around.  Please do not enter where the sign indicates do 

not enter.  That concludes our announcements for the week please enjoy the remainder of your evening 


